
Program Committee March Newsletter – PAS 2021 Virtual 
 
March 26, 2021 
 
Dear Program Committee Members, 
 
The PAS 2021 Virtual Meeting is five weeks away and, as you can imagine, the PAS team is hard at work 
finalizing all the details. We are excited to share the scientific research and education you selected with 
attendees. Here is a quick update on where we are and what to expect in the weeks ahead. 
 

• Presenter and Moderator Guidelines were emailed to participants last week. The guidelines and many 
additional materials are available on the PAS Website.  
 

• The PAS Presentation Management Portal (CadmiumCD) is now open. Presenters should have 
received their personal login credentials on March 24. The login will provide access to complete their 
assigned tasks, including recording and uploading videos and posters by the April 16 deadline. 

 
• The PAS Online Program Guide is on target to release the middle of next week (March 31 or 

April 1).  Everyone will be able to view the details of sessions in Phase I and Phase II. Session 
descriptions, timing, and abstracts will be viewable. Keep in mind slides and presentations will not be 
available until April 28. If you see errors in any of your sessions, please use the Change Request 
Tracker Form to alert us.  
 

• On April 1, registered attendees will receive their log in credentials, and they can start marking their 
favorites and building their schedule. 

 
• The full virtual platform, with all uploaded videos, posters, and presentations, will be opened on 

Wednesday, April 28. Attendees can start watching pre-recorded On-Demand presentations, interact 
with each other via the Q&A sections, and explore the virtual exhibit hall.  

 
• The meeting officially kicks off on April 30 with several exciting new PAS Postgraduate Courses, a new 

Ethics course, the APPR/PAS Fellows Core Curriculum Workshop. Any registered attendee can easily 
go back to their registration notification to add ticketed events at any time before April 30. Look for an 
email soon with more details about the new courses to share with colleagues. The Opening General 
Session starts at 4:30 pm Central—the Keynote Speaker will be announced next week!  
 

In the new virtual world, we realize that there are many questions—please let us know how we can assist you 
and your colleagues. We appreciate everything you do to advance the PAS Meeting as the premier North 
American scholarly child health meeting. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Belinda Thomas, PMP 
Director, Scientific Programs 
Pediatric Academic Societies Meeting  
832.404.2425 
BThomas@PASMeeting.org 
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